
polite and formal? 
Most of us have dif-
ferent “phone voices” 
for different circum-
stances. With friends 
it’s okay to be re-
laxed and informal. 

But adults expect a 
little more.  Everyone 
needs good tele-
phone skills to be 
taken seriously 
and make a positive 
impression. There are 
some basic skills eve-
ryone ought to know. 
 
Email 
Besides talking on 
the phone, how else 
do you communicate 
with friends? When 
you send an email 
toa friend, do you 
use full sentences, 
correct spelling and 
proper grammar?     

How can I use the 
phone and email to 
communicate effec-
tively with adults? 
.  
Formal or informal 

Young people dis-
cover that communi-
cating effectively 
with adults or em-
ployers requires dif-
ferent skills than 
those they use with 
friends. It is im-
portant to know 
when and how to 
adopt the more for-
mal, correct 
etiquette, for both 
phone and email 
communications.  
When young people 
talk to each other on 
the phone, or send 
emails via the inter-
net, they use slang, 
code, and “creative” 

punctuation (if any). 
They need to know 
that communicating 
with adults or em-
ployers calls for 
a more formal ap-

proach.  If they want 
to be taken seriously 
when networking, 
applying for a 
job, soliciting infor-
mation, or functioning 
in a workplace, they 
must use the proper 
etiquette for 
phone and email 
exchanges. Today, 
we’ll talk about how 
to use the phone and 
email in business 
situations. If you call 
a friend and a par-
ent answers, do you 
speak to them differ-
ently than you 
would your friend? 
Are you a little more 

Email: The right and wrong way 

 We are used to 

using abbreviations 

and shorthand when 

texting or communi-

cating within the 

office; however, this 

is not appropriate 

when emailing for 

business purposes. 

No matter 

who you're dealing 

with, you should 

always check your 

spelling, grammar 

and punctuation. 

Shorthands like 

“SRY” or “PLS” are 

often not taken seri-

ously in an office 

setting. Pre-

sent yourself via 

email in a way that 

lets the receiver 

know you are intelli-

gent, professional 

and to be taken seri-

ously . Know how to 

use your email ad-

dress. Sending non-

business related 

email, jokes,  or 

chain letters reflects 

badly on you and 

shows lack of pro-

fessionalism. 

Did you know?  

A 2001 study 

showed 

that 90% of teens 

use email. About 

74% of those 

online use instant 

messaging. This 

means plenty 

of opportunities to 

Develop very un-

businesslike habits 

When it comes to 

communication 
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Using shortcuts and 

abbreviations when 

you email a friend is 

just fine. But when 

you email an adult, 

or someone you 

don’t know well for 

information- you 

need to use a more 

formal and gram-

matically correct 

style. 

  

People often view 

email as a less for-

mal means of com-

munication. 

This can be true 

when emailing fami-

ly members and 

friends, but  it is 

always better to veer 

more towards the 

formal side when 

you're reaching out 

to someone concern-

ing business. 

Make sure your email 

includes a courteous 

greeting  and closing. 

Address your contact 

with the appropriate 

level of formality . A 

few additions of the 

words “Please” or 

“Thank you” go a long 

way.  For clear commu-

nication , type in com-

plete sentences and 

not  random  phrases  

 

 

.  


